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NOTICE OF MOTION BY COUNCILLOR MACDONALD 

“That Aberdeen City Council congratulates Aberdeen Mela-One World Day Event 

team on securing funding to hold a Mela event in Aberdeen this year, including 

£15,000 from the Council’s Common Good Fund. Melas are traditionally an Asian 

celebration of culture and community through music, dance, theatre, song and stories 

as well as food and fashion. As well as forging closer cultural understandings, there 

are also opportunities to promote stronger community, health and environmental 

benefits. The Aberdeen Mela will take place on Sunday 21st August 2022 from 12noon 

to 7pm at Westburn Park.” 

Cllr Sandra Macdonald 


